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“Eversley fair Saturday

The King Township Historical
Society has decided to hold an an-
nual event each year in different
parts of the township in order to

pioneer food, displays of han-
dicrafts, weaving, caning, etc.

An auction of fresh produce from
the fertile lands of King will also be

Eversley and Strange amalgamated
in 1958, the building was decon-
secrated and closed.

To save it from the wreckers'

focus attention, historically, on held. Also to be auctioned off are hammers, Lady Eaton with rare
King's colorful past. odds and ends of pioneer artifacts understanding of the faith and

For two vears the society held the donated by the community and courage commemorated within its
successful “‘Lloydtown Rebellion members. stout walls, purchased the church in

Day” — it will be held again,
sometime in the near future, but not
this year.

Instead, the KTHS is creating an
‘‘historic happening'' centred
around the ‘“Old Stone Church of
Scotland’’, St. Andrew’s of Eversley.

In keeping with Scottish tradition
a ‘ceilidh’ (a gaelic word
pronounced kaylee) is being
presented in the old church building.

It is a program of highland
hospitality, of song, dance, skits and
music.

Square dancing demonstrations
will be held outdoors as well and
band concert music, interspersed
with the haunting strains of the
bagpipes, will fill the air.

Free admission

Admission to persons in costume
is free, other adults will pay a fee of
$1 with children being admitted
without charge. The activities start
at 11 a.m. and will continue until 6
p.m.

Construction of the historic church
building was the work of the people

1960 to preserve it for posterity.
Eaton endowment

The church was financially en-
dowed by Lady Eaton and entrusted
to the care of the York Pioneer
Society,

Last year the King Township
Historical Society obtained its
custodianship and will spend the
proceeds of next Saturday's
Eversley Fair on restoring the
building with loving care.

The church will continue to serve
the community as an all-

Church services resume Sunday
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\ % ol Old time fair of the congregation themselves, denominational church, wedding
\ T An old tyme 1848 country fair beginning in 1843 and completing chapel and meeting hall, continuing
“ %% atmosphere will be going on outside their back-breaking labors in 1848. the traditions and hospitality of the
£ S %% the church — with lots of good When the congregations of  early settlers,
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e 3 Wilbert Jennings, and Mr. and Mrs.
g ks 9 o Correspancent Ewart Jennings and ther familes.
) - RN = ongratulations to Mr. N
Old time country fair at Eversley Saturday temperanceville |z o Bimwood Manor, Richmond

Beginning this Sunday, services at
Temperanceville United Church will
resume at the regular hour of 9.45 a.m,
Your minister would be happy to
welcome you back after the holidays,

/J Hill, who on September 5 celebrated his
92nd birthday.

right) are: Bill Poulis, King Eversley Sideroad; and

style fair at historic Eversley Township Historical Society Elizabeth Gillham of 89 Hambly
Church near King City (left to president; Mrs. Jeanne Baker of Ave., King City.
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Preparing for Saturday's old
Work is progressing on Bathurst

Street, and at present the corner at the
townline is undergoing a great change,

The James Boltons of Melody Acres
spent the holiday weekend in Ottawa.
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Shake, rattle and roll

Correspondent
Millie Stewart
173-4424

The 13th is almost here, and that is
the big night. That is the night of the
swinging 50's dance. By now your
dancing shoes should be all shined and
ready. Remember comfort is the
theme. To really enjoy this music, you
must really move, and to do that you
§ must be comfortable.

The best part of the whole thing is the
price — only $6 per couple. There will
be a buffet, so it sounds like it will be a
real fun evening. I'll see you there
folks, and remember it's at Bond Lake
Arena at 8:30 p.m.

For more information or for tickets
please call 773-5040 or 773-5881.

Brethren in Christ

The Christian Service Brigade will
start October 6. They will meet at the
0Oak Ridges Public School gym at 7 p.m.

The ladies sewing circle will meet
every second Wednesday of the month
at the parsonage.

Ladies’ bowling

The Thursday afternoon ladies’
league bowlers are probably wondering
why I did not print the time you bowl. I
would like to say | am sorry, I omitted
to do so. But I have it now for you. The
ladies bow] at 1:15 at the ABC Lanes in
Richmond Hill. Children are welcome
as there is a playroom provided. So
come on out, ladies and have some fun.

Separate school
faculty

Our Lady of the Annunciation School
in Dak Ridges has added some new
faculty members this year. They are
Mrs. T. Zawadski who will preside over
the junior kindergarten, Miss G.
Melarchand who will be teaching grade
5, K. Bahlieda who will be teaching
grade 8 and helping them to prepare for
high school. Teaching French will be M.
Richard, and the new librarian this
vear will be Miss M. Olsen,

Skating club

The Bond Lake Skating Club
registration will be this Friday evening
and all day Saturday at the arena. The
fees were mentioned last week, but in
case you didn't catch them, they will
have a complete schedule at the time of
registration.

There will also be a skate exchange
and a sale of winter clothing at the
same time. Anvone wishing to donate
items or offer them for sale on a 50-50
basis may leave them at Mrs. Theresa
Reddy's home at 93 Lake Avenue, or
may call her at 773-5040. If Mrs. Reddy
15 not available, you may call Mrs. Pat
La Riviere at 773-5201. Also if you
prefer, items may be left upstairs at the
arena Friday morning between 9:30
and 11:30.

oak ridges

lake wilcox

Minor hockey

Any boys who missed the registration
last weekend, may still register at the
arena this coming Saturday from 10
a.m. to 3 p.m. They will be holding a
skate exchange at the same time.

St. John’s Anglican

The Anglican Church Women will
have an executive meeting at Saint
John's Anglican Church in the Upper
Room of the Parish Hall.

The junior voung people (ages 10 to
13) will meet next on Friday the 19th at
7 p.m. at St. Mark’s Chapel on Yonge
St.

There will be a Holy Communion at
the 10:30 service September 14.

The Koinonia Board will meet at St
John's September 15. There will be a
Communion first, the business meeting
will be at 8 p.m. and refreshments will
be served at the rectory at 10 p.m.

QOur Lady’s Guild

[ am afraid  made an error last week
when I said that all Catholic women
were welcome to the meetings of Our
Lady’s Guild.

I have been informed that all women
are welcome. So any woman who 1s
interested may come out to the
meetings which are held on the first
Tuesday of the month at the separate
school on Bond Crescent.

They will be having a corn and wiener
roast on the 27th at the school, and all
adults are welcome. There will be a
charge of 50c per person.

Masses for the area are held every
Sunday in the school gym. They are at 9
a.m. and 10:30 a.m.

Dancing classes

In June, the students of the Star
Dance Studio held their recital. The
students decided that all their proceeds
would be pgiven to the Crippled
Children’s Centre in Toronto.

The following were the leading ticket
sellers and were invited to tour the
centre. Jeanette Desbois, Theresa
Crowder, Denise Paliga, Fiona Russell
and Kurt Rebs,

Just visiting this centre and seeing
the children was an experience these
children will not soon forget.

Dancing will start again on the 16th,
Registration will be at the King Ridge
Hall which is above the Shopping Bag
Store on the 11th and 12th from 4 to 6
p.m. For free information please call
Mrs. Heavener at 773-5285.

Norm’'s reflections

Life'slittleups and downs

By Norman Matthews

[ can’t understand why in this
complex world of modern technology
we can send astronauts to the moon as a
matter of course, colored pictures
through the airwaves to our television
sets, and fly at speeds of 2,000 m.p.h.,
but the elevators in my firm's new
office building can't make a return trip
without a foul up.

Just like the *‘up’’ escalator that
another columnist referred to, located
at the Finch-Yonge subway station,
which is ““‘down'" more than “‘up’, the
elevators in our office building leave
much to be desired

One would surmise that after all the
lift installations that have been made in
Toronto, it would be impossible to end
up with a bank of 10 elevators that
argue with the building maintenance
crew, the passengers, and its own
automatic control system

A day or so ago a few of us got on at
the 15th floor and ended up on the 13th
with the door open and a buzzer going.

As In the past, we threw some of the
passengers off at that level, and the
cage resumed its normal downward
flight.

Other times we have found that when

the elevator doesn’t go anywhere at all,
we simulate a busy condition by
pushing a few buttons for other floor
levels.

That action must fool it, in spite of the
lack of weight a busy elevator would
have, because it'll often move.

Thank God I haven't met the fate of
some others who've been trapped
between floors without any com-
munication.

It would just be my luck to be stuck
with my boss who'd want to discuss
business instead of being trapped with
that cute receptionist.

Our stomachs were getting a going
over one trip when the elevator dropped
rapidly from the 15th floor to the ground
level and without giving us time to open
the door or to climb down from the
ceiling, itimmediately rose again to the
fifth level where it opened the doors.

I know elevators can't think or smile,
but T swear that this one has a mind of
its own and delights in having us at its
mercy.

That theory boggles the mind and
stimulates the imagination.

More than likely, it's just a case of the
elevator installation going to the low
bidder and after all . we know that
life has its “‘ups’ and “‘downs’"

=  Sunday school sessions will be held
each Sunday morning for the fall
season.

The Afternoon Unit of the UCW will
meet at the home of Mrs. Everett
Phillips September 18, at 2 p.m.

York Presbytery United Church
Women will meet in King City United
Church September 16. Guest speaker
will be Norm Garriock, whose subject
will be “The Effect of the Media on
Us™.

St. Paul’s United

The congregational board meeting
will be held September 11 at St. Paul’s
United Church.

A special guest at the 10:30 a.m.
service September 21 will be Miss Ella
Taylor, chairman of York Presbytery. Nelghbioriooa: notes:

The 4-H Homemaking Leadership
Training School was held at Victoria
Square this week. The fall project is ‘A
Touch of Stitchery'. Leaders attending
from our area were Mrs. Wilfred
James, Mrs. Charles Henshaw, Mrs.
Hugh Orser, and Mrs. Arnold Winter.
Girls interested in taking this project
should get in touch with any of these
ladies very soon.

Hospital auxiliary

The first meeting of the new season
will be held at the home of Mrs. Gloria
Robinson in Aurora September 13.
Anyone wishing to join or just to visit
may call Millie Stewart at 773-4424, If
you need transportation we will
arrange some for you.

Some 65 members of the Jennings
families met at Beavermead Park in

Thursday, September 18 is voting day

Peterboro August 31 for their annual in Ontario. It is your duty to use your
family reunion. Attending were Mr. anc franchise. Vote as you wish — but

Mrs. Ray Jennings, Mr.

and Mrs. VOTE.

Seniors’ new housing

On property located on Dew Street,
King City, owned by the Ontario
Housing Corporation, construction will
start immediately on phase I of a new
senior citizen unit.

A contract has been awarded by OHC
to Don Wilson Construction of Lindsay
for $457,649.

A spokesman for OHC told The
Liberal that phase I consists of a two-
storey, brick veneered building, con-
taining 27 units. Phase II will be similar
with 25 units for a contemplated total of
52 units in all. No date for the second
phase has been set,

Completion of phase I is scheduled for
May 1, 1976. Construction attempts to
clear the ground and pour concrete
footings were hampered temporarily
by the initial refusal of a local resident
to move his personal storage shed off
the OHC property.

This removal has now been arranged
and the contractor should start work by
the middle of this month.

Architect for the project is Chapman
and Hurst of Moore Avenue, Toronto.
Ontario Housing has named Steve
Hicks, a member of their staff, as
construction manager for the project.
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Gives Satisfaction Always/!

ON SALE SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 13th

QUANTITIES

ONE DAY ONLY =(""" st

CUP HOOKS

@ 5 white PER
cup hooks
T R
per card CUSTOME

. POT CLEANER :r

PER
EZ-ZE magic mesh G veas
pol cleaners

LiMiT

BIC PENS 0l

- Medium point. Blue CUSTOMER

ERASER & BANDS .-
]

1 eraser & 1 bundie of PER
alastic bands per card. CUSTOMER

HAY“N E]-Asll.'c et
5
® PER
4" bunched rayon elastic. CUSTOMER

e KLEAN KLAY

Mon loxic
Assorted colours

Look what you get for just 9¢ each!

TIC-TAC MINTS &

® Tasty breath fresheners. CUSTOMER

LIMIT &

FOUNTAIN GLASS

A
B Plain bell fountain glass CUSTOMER

FACE CLOTHS

2 Allraclive jacquard paftern.  CUSTOMER

DISH CLOTHS

® Assorted popular colours CUSTOMER

ANKLE NYLONS .

® PER
All shaer with nude CLESTOMER
heel & toe

LIWIT &
MR CUSTOMER

THIS SATURDAY ONLY — STARTING 9 A.M.

HILLCREST MALL Kmart
9350 YONGE ST., RICHMOND HILL




